
     

BANASTHALI PUBLIC SCHOOL 
G-BLOCK, PLOT NO.-16, VIKAS PURI, NEW DELHI -110018 

 

Circular No. BPS/22-23/26   APPLICABLE FOR CLASS IX, X and XII        Date: 11.05.2022 

Dear Parents,  

In an endeavor to better equip our students for their exams Banasthali Public School has always taken a 

series of initiatives. We have been striving successfully to improve further the results of our students 

appearing in the Exams by giving them special attention, time and efforts. In previous years we were in 

practice to provide extra classes to our students. This year too, the school management has decided to 

conduct special classes for the students of Class IX, X and XII w.e.f. 17th MAY, 2022 (TUESDAY) TO 

28th MAY, 2022 (SATURDAY) from 09:00 A.M. to 02:00 P.M. School transport will be provided only 

to the students who are already availing the same. The new timings will be communicated to the students 

today. Kindly ensure the regularity and punctuality of your ward in these special classes. 

IT IS MANDATORY FOR THE STUDENTS TO ATTEND THESE CLASSES AS THE 

ATTENDANCE WILL BE COUNTED FOR THE INTERNAL ASSESSMENT. 

Kindly Note: 

 You are requested to attend the OFFLINE PARENT TEACHER MEETING (P.T.M.) 

scheduled on 28th May, 2022 (Saturday), to discuss the performance of your ward in 

Class of the Session 2022-23. The schedule for the same will be shared shortly. 

 KINDLY CLEAR YOUR FEE DUES. (Please ignore if paid already). 

 There will be no teaching classes from 12th May, 2022 (Thursday) to 16th May, 2022 (Monday), 

on account of Second Saturday, Buddha Purnima and CBSE Term-II Examination 2022. 

However, school office shall remain open at its usual timings on all working days. 

Stay Safe! Stay Healthy! 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


